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February 12, 2013 
 
 
 
Public Service Commission Staff 
PO Box 360 
Jefferson City MO 65102 
 
Re: GO-2013-0360 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to implore you to reconsider allowing Summit Utilities to do free 
conversions at part of their packages to convert customers to the natural gas system.  Our town 
has a many low income and elderly residents who would not be able to convert to natural gas if 
they had to pay the cost to convert their appliances. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for reconsidering Summit being able to provide free 
conversions as part of their proposal to move forward with natural gas in Buffalo.  If you have 
additional questions, feel free to contact me.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debby Polston 
Administrative Assistant 
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